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JANUARY 2019 
Sunday 

  
Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday Saturday 

January is 
Tamil 

Heritage 
Month! 

 
   Winter Break 

 
Happy New 

Year! 

1 
 

Winter Break 

2 
 

Winter Break 

3  
 

Winter Break 

4 
 

Winter Break 

5 

6 7 
 
Christmas- 

Eastern 
 

8  New Tuesday 
    Pizza Lunch 

Session starting 
*sign up in the 

office 

9 
  

10 
 

11 
 

12 

13 14 
MCI My 

Blueprint 
Workshop -  

Gr. 8’s 

15 
 

Martin 
Luther King 

Jr. Day 

16 17 
   Gr.7’s Lake St. 

George Trip 
 

School Council 
Meeting  
6:30 p.m. 
All are 

Welcome​! 
 

18 
Kindergarten  
Registration 

Begins 
P.A. Day 

French 

Immersion 

Program 

Registration 
Begins for 
Grade 1’s 

 

19 
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24 
 

26 
 

27 
Holocaust 
Memorial 

Day 

28 29 
 

30 31 
Student 
Success  

Assemblies 
10:15 a.m. K-3 
1:00 p.m. 4-8 
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Online Kindergarten Registration 

Kindergarten registration for September 2019 begins January 18 for the 2019-20 school 

year. 

  

This year, our school is excited to be one of the pilot schools in the Board offering online 

registration for Kindergarten. 

  

Children who turn four or five years old during 2019, live within the school boundary and 

whose parents are public school tax supporters will be eligible to register for kindergarten. 

  

If you, or someone you know, is registering a child for Kindergarten at our school, you can 

access the online registration information at​ ​bit.ly/KindergartenYRDSB​. Please note that 

for this pilot, a laptop or desktop computer is strongly recommended, rather than a mobile 

device.  ​Parents must have an Edsby account to register their child for kindergarten. 

 

Families are still welcome to register in person in the school office.  Registration forms are 

available on the Board’s website at​ ​www.yrdsb.ca​. 

Reminder… ​It is a good time to check if your child has outgrown their indoor 

shoes. Please consider Velcro shoes if your child does not know how to tie their 

laces or to avoid trips and falls. Consider teaching your child how to tie their 

laces for safety reasons. Thank you! 

 

 

Reminder… ​To drop lunch off ​before​ or ​promptly​ at 11:45 a.m.  Students 

only have the first 20 minutes of the lunch hour designated for eating their 

lunch. Thank you! 

 

 
See you back at school on  

Monday, January 7, 2019! 
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